

ASSOCIATION OF DISCIPLE MUSICIANS NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER, 2020

Getting to know your 2020/2021 Planning Council



Katrina Cochran President



Brad Burnham President-Elect



Carmen Bennett Secretary



Beth Miller Treasurer



Randy Frieling Past-President



Gina Anthon



Alin Cass



Sara Collins



Connie Ford



Brenda Hagedon



Larry Metzger



Ed Varnum

Support Staff



Warren Lynn DHM Liaison



Brenda Tyler DHM Support



Claire Meredith Webmaster

From Your President

Dear Famous ADM Musicians Whose Legends Live On!

Greetings from Hideaway, Texas!

Even though we couldn't be together at our annual conference this summer, we can be together in other ways. Many of us have Zoom accounts, post on the ADM website, and use our social media accounts to stay connected both virtually and by message. We are all indebted to Bill Froom and Christine Lapka for hosting us each Sunday afternoon for a Zoom meeting that allows us to catch up on the latest activities and see each other's friendly faces.

We are well on the road to preparing for ADM 2021 next June. Our theme will be "Holy Spirit, You Are Welcome Here." We will be meeting at the University of Tulsa from June 21 til June 26, 2021. We have made arrangements with TU to meet each summer through 2023, so we can benefit from financial savings and see what effect staying in one location for a few years will have on ease of conference planning and conference attendance. It was first suggested that ADM settle down to one venue (like many national organizations) as far back as 1992 when we were meeting at TU, but it's taken our organization a long time to give it a try.

Our clinicians for next year are David Cherwien, organ; Suzanne Castle, worship; Joel Raney, choral; Andra Moran, emerging worship; and Nancy Krause, handbells. Our own Alin Cass will lead the Chapel Choir with Sara Collins as the accompanist. I think you will agree that we are in for a treat with these returning talented leaders in their respective areas of expertise.

If you are interested in leading an option session, please let me know. You can text to 405-514-8647 or email to katrina.cochran@gmail.com. The 2021 Planning Team is still working out those details.

With love and appreciation for all you are to the Church, to me, and each other!

Katrina



Please remember that ADM can always use your support whether you attend a summer conference or not by renewing or re-establishing your membership. Annual dues are still just \$25.00, and it's so easy to pay by going to the ADM website, www.adm-doc.org, clicking on "Join ADM," and following the directions. If possible, please pay your dues by mail and make contributions to the ADM Funds with a check rather than credit cards. This helps your ADM treasury!

Updates are posted on our website, so check it often! www.adm-doc.org

Your Newsletter Editor, Brad Burnham, welcomes news items that would be of interest and help to the musicians, ministers, lay-persons, and anyone else in our email distribution lists. And, you are always encouraged to share what you receive with those you know in other churches or denominations. Brad's email address is bradb1007@gmail.com.

If you are active with Facebook, you are encouraged to join the ADM Group. Search for **ADM-Association of Disciple Musicians** and request to join the group. You'll be connected to other members all year round and can ask questions and share neat tips and tricks. It's just another way to stay connected with your ADM Family!